
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
July 12, 2012 
 
Ms. Stacey Salvo 
Racine City Attorney's Office 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI  53403 
 
Dear Ms. Salvo,  
 
Per your request, I am writing on behalf of Real Racine to use the former Walker's site for two 
purposes for our Ironman  70.3 Racine event on Sunday, July 15: 
 
1) Storage for all race supplies and trucks during the week of the event (Monday, July 9 through 
Monday, July 16.) This lot will be monitored around the clock by Ironman staff personnel. 
 
2) Parking for athlete and spectator vehicles on Sunday, July 15.  The parking lot will be manned 
by volunteers assigned by Real Racine.   
 
Real Racine understands that will pay the city $1.50 per vehicle that is parked in the lot on race 
day.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and support in helping us make this event a success.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Kari  
 
 
Kari Dawson 
Events Director 
Real Racine, Racine County Convention and Visitors Bureau 
262-898-3323 
kari@realracine.com 

 


